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St. Joseph's S{ospital-

'

'We care .... it 's our way oflife.'
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Februa ry 17, 1994

'j Mr. Michael F. Weber |

U. S. Nuclear Regulatery Commission ;

i Region 111 |
: 801 Warrenville Road |

Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351,

; RE: Reply to Notice of Violation: Lic. #13-18677-01, Doc. #03014027
,

Dear Mr. Weber:

; The followirg item-by-item response addresses the inspection findinus referenced in I

i the Notice of Violation dated 9/20/93.
a

Please diregard our previous correspondence.
'

i

Item No.1: St. Joseph's Hospital receives radiopharmaceutical unit doses from'a |

central radiopharmacy. We were unaware that the information attached
to the syringe was incomplete. The clinical procedure to be performed

: or the patlant's name will be incorporated into the label attached to the
syringe. The nuclear medicine technologist has been U ven orientationl7

i as to this now procedure; therefore, there should be no reoccurrence.

Compliance was achieved on 9/21/93.
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Item No. 2: Our nuclear medicine technologist was unaware that hanging her
handbag with cosmetics inside was a violation of license conditions.'

; This item was reviewed for clarification and no reoccurrence is
anticipated. The handbag was removed the day of the inspection.

Compliance was achieved 9/20/93.

Sincerely,

[]c,_R ff b'tA w E*M<
Dale Mulder, CEO
St. Joseph's Hospital
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